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December 31, 1970

Mr. Haik Kavookjian
330 West 42nd Street
New York, New York 10036

Dear Mr. Kavookjian:

Since the last contribution I made of some stock toward my pledge made
you so happy, I have decided to make a further contribution before the
end of the year to make you a little happier. Enclosed is my check for
$14, 300, 00. If the AGBU knew I was giving you all this money, they
would fire me from the presidency, but I always say, fair is fair, and

I am always looking for a fair advantage.

Incidentally, you did not say anything in your letter in regard to the
high expenses and substantial losses being incurred each year by the
Diocesan complex and what, if anything, is being done about it. It is
not very encouraging to make contributions to a losing proposition. I
don't mean, Haik, to add to your problems--I wouldn't do that for the
world, but I believe it is worth checking into.

I would like to take this occasion again to wish you and Mrs. Kavookjian
the best of health and happiness for 1971.

Kin&ééf: regards,
gdwa rd Mardigian
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